
New Website  From 

today our old website 

will cease to exist and 

instead we will have a 

federation website.  

You will still be able to 

access all the usual 

items such as term 

dates and newsletters 

but now this all information is on a joint site.  From Monday 18th 

October our new website address is darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee  Due to an additional 

bank holiday to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

jubilee, 

NYCC have 

updated 

their calendar for this academic year with an 

additional days holiday at the end of the school 

year.  To this end, Friday 18th February will now 

be a staff training day which means that the 

children will break up on Thursday 17th 
February for half term. 

Congratulations to Tommy and Miley who are 

our school ambassadors.  I am sure they will do 

a fantastic job at representing our school this 

year. 
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21/9/21 - RBA in 
school 

22/9/21 - PTFA via 
zoom 7.30pm 

8/10/21 - Walk to 
School Day 

13/10/21 - Flu 
vaccinations for 
children  

22/10/21 -Break up 
for half term 

01/11/21 - Return to 
school 

19/11/21 - Children 
in Need Day

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: 

‘Castles’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Castles’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our theme 
this half term is: 

‘Explorers’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Ancient Egypt’ 



Unfortunately the minor operation that I was 

scheduled to have in early October has been 

moved to the 28th October.  This means that I 

will not be in school for the first two weeks right 

after half term but am hoping to return on 

Monday 15th November. During this time I will 

work from home and can be contacted via 

email. Mr Corner will be on hand to answer any 

initial concerns as will Mrs Verity and I am sure 

that all will be fine. This may of course change 

due to covid but I will keep you posted.  

THANK YOU to everyone who attended the 

coffee morning on Saturday!  We had a good 

turn out and managed to avoid the drizzle!  We made a fabulous £137.50 too which 

is a great mornings work.  Thank you! 

And finally…we break up this Friday at 3.30pm for October 

half term. Have a super and safe week off.  Don’t forget to 
put your clocks back one hour on Saturday 30th October/
Sunday 31st October and enjoy any Halloween activities you 

may get up to! 


